
July 25, 2017 

Good morning CSEA,  

I did want to first let you all know that I did have a conversation with County Executive 

Astorino and Deputy County Executive Plunkett last week.    

Tomorrow, Wednesday, July 26th, our negotiator Larry Sparber and I will meet with the 

county negotiator Vince Toomey.  

Next week our CSEA Negotiations team will meet and then schedule a meeting of the entire 

committee with the County.   

There will be an update after that meeting.   
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Just a reminder;  

We are meeting tonight at the CSEA Local 860 office at 5:30.  Please let me know if you 

are interested and can make it tonight.   

 

Our first order of business is scheduling interviews for our very important county elections 

 this year; all 17 County Legislators, County Clerk and especially our County Executive are up 

for re-election! 

 

We are putting together a Political Action Committee, to schedule and conduct interviews, 

and make recommendations for endorsements. 

 

Please email me asap at kkp6@westchestergov.com if you would like to participate in 

this important committee 
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